
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 5 
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Grand Knight  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist  
in the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 1,801 
      Seminarian, John Enemuo $ 1,949 
   

This Week, there will be a second collection for the Religious Education program here at St. Paul’s.   
 

The weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30.  YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

St. Paul's Parish is continuing to support The St Vincent de Paul Society with their Homeless Project. 
Please copy and paste the link below into a browser in order to read their message and a list of items 
that are needed in order to make things a little brighter for those less fortunate.  You may also make a 
cash donation.  Please mark it specifically for the “Homeless Project” and place in the Offertory Basket. 
http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_documents.php 
 
 

There are no volunteers needed for the Food Closet from St Paul’s for September. The Methodist Church 
is taking the month.  Thank you for your continued support of the Food Closet! 
 
For the health and safety of our congregation and local community, it is recommended that you wear a 
mask if you are not vaccinated or you think you may have been exposed to Covid-19.  The 
recommendation is for age Kindergarten and above.  
Let us continue to be united in prayer for one another and for an end to the global pandemic. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday September 4 5:00 PM (RIP) Helen Brennon & Margaret Townsend 
    AND 
    (RIP) James Rosseel by Mary June & Joe Patterson   
Sunday September 5 9:00 (RIP) Helen & Stephen Sefcik 
    AND 
    (RIP) Bill Saxton by Tom & Karen Lynch 
Saturday September 11 5:00 PM (RIP) Pat DiAntonio by Mike & Joanne McLeod 
    AND 
    (RIP) Larry Cahall by Paul & Toni Hebert   
Sunday September 12 9:00 MASS FOR THE PEOPLE       
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 8/29 – 9/11 in memory of Frank & Betty Nadeau by Kathie Skinner 
  

For the health and safety of our congregation and local community, it is recommended that you 
wear a mask if you are not vaccinated or you think you may have been exposed to Covid-19.  The 
recommendation is for age Kindergarten and above. 
Let us continue to be united in prayer for one another and for an end to the global pandemic. 
 

Catholic Diocese of Wilmington Marian Pilgrimage, Sept. 25, 10AM.-4PM with Bishop Koenig, Basilica of 
the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, Washington D.C. We Walk by Faith is the theme. Mass, Holy 
Hour, Confessions, tours, Benediction.  If interested, the cost is $32 per person and a bus will depart from St. 
Joseph on the Brandywine at 7:30AM and arrive back in DE at 7PM: Contact Linda Mondzelewski at 
lmondzpc@verizon.net 
 

Labor Day pays tribute to the contributions and achievements of American workers. In honor of Labor Day, the 
Parish Office will be closed Monday and will be open Tuesday & Wednesday 
“Come to me, all who labor and are heavy laden, and I will give you rest.”  Matthew 11:28 
 
 

Listen to the Catholic Forum radio program/podcast each week.  Next Saturday, September 11th, Fr. Brian 
Lewis, Pastor of St. Jude the Apostle parish in Lewes, Delaware, will tell us about the upcoming Diocesan 
Marian Pilgrimage. Catholic Forum airs on Saturday afternoons at 1:30 on Relevant Radio 640, or listen online 
anytime at www.cdow.org/CatholicForum, or by searching “Catholic Forum” on Apple, Spotify, or iHeartRadio 
podcasts.  For photos, information regarding upcoming guests, links and more, “Like” Catholic Forum on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/Catholicforum.  
 
Gospel Thoughts - In today’s gospel, “Jesus went from one town to the other doing good.” We were 
not told that he healed only the poor or the rich. Rather, his blessings touched and transformed the 
poor and the rich, the good and the bad, the sinner and the righteous, the beautiful and the ugly. He 
did not discriminate or show favoritism. Instead, he identified with all classes of people.  
~ Excerpted from: franicenjoku 
 

Monthly Income & Expense Report for August 2021 
 

Offertory         $ 7,737 
Other Income (some funds are specified for certain purposes)   $ 5,047 
Income    $ 12,782 
Expenses   $ 23,236 (includes Diocesan Quarterly/Annual expenses) 
Monthly Mass Attendance 409 
 

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 


